	PUBLIC  INPUT MEETING

	WHY? 

To discuss proposed improvements to ND 200 Corridor from Main St W to Hazen Golf Course in Hazen, North Dakota.  The project consists of Lighting, Shared-Use Path, and Box Culvert Pedestrian Crossing.
When?

October 7, 2021
Formal Presentation 6:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Open House:   5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Where?

Hazen City Hall
146 Main Street E

Hazen, ND 58545

OPEN HOUSE 
CONDUCTED BY

ND Department of Transportation (NDDOT), the City of Hazen, and Ackerman-Estvold.
This meeting is designed to allow for public input which is required for compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act of 1970 and National Historic Preservation Act of 1966.

Representatives from the NDDOT, City of Hazen, and Ackerman-Estvold will be on hand to answer your questions and discuss your concerns.

WRITTEN STATEMENTS or comments about this project must be mailed by October 22, 2021, to Stacy Flaten, Consultant Project Manager, Ackerman-Estvold, 4165 30th Ave S, Suite 100, Fargo, ND 58104.
Email: stacy.flaten@ackerman-estvold.com
Note “Public Input Meeting” in email subject heading.

The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) will consider every request for reasonable accommodation to provide: 

· an accessible meeting facility or other accommodation for people with disabilities, 

· language interpretation for people with limited English proficiency (LEP), and 

· translations of written material necessary to access NDDOT programs and information.

Appropriate provisions will be considered when the Department is notified at least 10 days prior to the meeting date or the date the written material translation is needed.

To request accommodations, contact Atiana Beck, Civil Rights Division, NDDOT at (701)328-2978 at or civilrights@nd.gov. TTY users may use Relay North Dakota at 711 or 1‑800‑366‑6888.


